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CED Announces Initiative on College- and Career-Readiness for All Students  
 

November 21, 2013—Washington, DC – The Committee for Economic Development (CED) is 
pleased to announce a new initiative targeted to support both high standards and a high-quality 
education system that prepares all students for college and the workplace.  
 
Through this initiative, CED will work to advocate for the successful implementation of the Common 
Core State Standards (CCSS) in the states that have adopted them. CED will promote a better 
understanding of the value of high education standards, such as the Common Core, and their 
implications for the quality of our education system as a gateway for individual and economic 
prosperity.    
 
“We look forward to helping mobilize more business champions across the country in an effort to 
increase the understanding and awareness of the voluntary, state-led Common Core State Standards 
and how it will help all students succeed in college or vocational endeavors,” said Steve Odland, 
CEO of CED.   
 
CED believes that business leaders can be strong supporters of high standards and an aligned 
education system by clarifying what the Common Core Standards are and are not. As the primary 
consumer of the education system, business leaders can meet with state and local policymakers, 
business leaders and other constituents to help educate stakeholders about the economic and civic 
benefits of higher standards. 
 
CED will kick-off its announcement today with a panel discussion of industry, education, and policy 
leaders around college-and career-readiness at its Fall Policy Conference in New York City. 
 
“The American education system and economy are indivisibly linked,” said Odland. “It is imperative 
that we help ensure the successful implementation of higher standards and an aligned education 
system in order for the marketplaces of today and tomorrow to thrive.” 
 
With the generous support of the Bill & Melinda Gates Foundation, CED will collaborate with 
business leaders from various sectors in the 45 states that have adopted the CCSS. Working in 
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partnership with national organizations and policymakers in state capitals, CED will host events 
across the country to amplify the economic and civic perspective of business in support of CCSS. 
 
About the Committee for Economic Development (CED) 
The Committee for Economic Development is a nonprofit, nonpartisan, business-led public policy 
organization that delivers well-researched analysis and reasoned solutions to our nation’s most 
critical issues. CED’s work centers on the pursuit of seven core principles: sustainable 
capitalism, long-term economic growth, efficient fiscal & regulatory policy, competitive & open 
markets, globally competitive workforce, equal economic opportunity, and non-partisanship in the 
nation’s interest. CED's research falls under four issue areas: fiscal health, education, global 
competitiveness, and democratic institutions. Learn more about CED online at www.ced.org, find us 
on Facebook, and follow us on Twitter.  
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